
Tziporah Lax
Presque Isle
LD 1002
Please do not advance this legislation. It is unequivocally an act of bigotry against 
people that identify as Trans. This is not who we are as Americans and does not 
represent the kind of government or society we wish to be. When we look back on 
history, legislation such as this one will be marks against the human rights of all 
people that our constitution is supposed to protect. It is our duty as citizens to make 
our voices heard against the legalized discrimination against Trans youth. We must 
protect all of our children, no matter how they identify, and that includes Trans 
children. 


